SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL

Tel: 06 5670560/ 06 5671866
P.O. Box — 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION

Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS/040/2024-2025 26" August 2024

For the Newly Admitted Students of 2024-2025

Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School... ... .....

It has come to the notice of the undersigned that, in spite of several reminders, some parents of newly
admitted students have not yet uploaded the required documents of their ward on the Sharjah Private
Education Authority (SPEA) website https://daleel.spea.shj.ae

Kindly note that the last and final date for uploading the documents on the SPEA website is
Thursday, 29" August 2024, failing which the admission of your ward may stand cancelled and the
school will not be responsible for the same.

For further clarification, you may please refer to the previous Circular No. S1S/039/2024-2025 dated 31
July 2024. A copy of the same is posted on the school website www.sissharjah.com also.

Seeking your cooperation.
With regards

/,,,:-

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL




